Miguel A. Martinez
1511 SW 191* Terrace
Pembroke Pines, FL 33029

Roger M. Carlton, City Manager
City of Hallandale Beach

400 South Federal Hwy
Hallandale Beach, FL 33009

February 5, 2018
RE: Retirement Letter

Dear Mr. Carlton,

Please accept this letter as notification that | will be retiring from the Hallandale Beach Police Department
effective February 19, 2018, pursuant to the early retirement provisions of the Hallandale Beach Police
Officers and Firefighters Pension Plan.

Sincerely,
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Miguel A. Martinez



